GEORGIA'S MOST POWERFUL INDEPENDENT

December 22, 1949

Mr, S.R. Morss

Route #3

Bradford, lass,

Dear HMr. liorss:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter, saying that
you heard Radio Station WEAS, We appreciate this information
very much,

~~
Cordially yours,
RADIO STATION WEAS
W.H, Keller
Chief Engineer
~
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